
      
16th March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer of 
      Children in Hedgehog Class
We have heard from Somerville Nursery today that all future forest school dates are going to have to be cancelled due to the amount of sessions already missed due to the weather.

Therefore there will be no forest school for anyone in hedgehog class this term.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Pike & Mrs Thorne
